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From: Jeff Shrum

Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:57 PM

To: RDS12845

Cc Christina Rimes

Subject: RE: Zoning Map Amendment 16-07RZ

Mr. Simmons,

Thank you for your comments they will be included in the public record. For your information you can always go online
to view any documents for an upcoming meeting just pick the meeting type you are interested

in: https://venice.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx . If you do not see information on a petition you are interested in you can
view the status on petitions here (this is updated weekly): http://www.venicegov.com/Files/Plan Zoning/petition.pdf

Jeff Shrum, AICP

Development Services Director
City of Venice

(941) 882-7431

From: RDS12845 [mailto:rds12845@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 12:52 PM

To: Jeff Shrum <JShrum@Venicegov.com>
Subject: Zoning Map Amendment 16-07RZ

Greetings,

We received the notice about Neal Communities PUD application.

We're in NY now so I can't look at the map on file.

I would like the town and Neal to consider that a portion of the proposed area be zoned commercial for the
construction of a retail strip mall across from the existing Milano development.

Best Regards,

Ronald Simmons
284 Acerno DR
Nokomis, FL 34275
678-697-5460





